
ENVIRONMENTAL JUSTICE ENFORCEMENT TASK FORCE 
COACHELLA VALLEY 

AGENDA ITEM FOR NEXT MEETING 
 

Requested by: Trish Johnson, Trish.Johnson@arb.ca.gov, 916-445-3365 
 

Title of Topic: CARB Truck and Bus compliance through DMV registration 
 

Purpose (outreach, information 
needed, general discussion, 
update, solicit request, etc.) 

Describe a new automatic process to verify Truck and Bus compliance 
through California Department of Motor Vehicles registration. 
 
 
 
 
 

Desired Outcome (outreach, 
action, more information, status 
update, training, etc.) 

Hear from community members about the new effort and any concerns 
related truck and bus emissions in Coachella Valley. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Background (Information on the 
subject matter, past actions, 
report, etc.)  

Beginning January 1, 2020, the California Air Resources Board’s 
(CARB) Truck and Bus Regulation will be enforced through a new 
automatic process. Senate Bill 1, the Road Repair and Accountability 
Act of 2017 (SB 1), was signed into law on April 28, 2017. This bill 
states that the California Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) must 
check that vehicles are compliant with, or exempt from, CARB’s Truck 
and Bus Regulation. The new DMV compliance verification process 
will better enforce the regulation and level the playing field for 
businesses throughout California. 
 
If a vehicle is not compliant with the rule, DMV will no longer register 
that vehicle, starting January 1, 2020. 
 
 

Attachments/ 
Links: 

https://ww3.arb.ca.gov/msprog/truckstop/azregs/dmvreg.htm  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:Trish.Johnson@arb.ca.gov

